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Hello Planning Inspectorate,
 
I have read the Public Notice regarding the proposed Green Energy Park in North Lincolnshire

and would like to register to attend the Hearing on Thursday 17th November at Forest Pines.
 
Is this email sufficient for those purposes ?
 
I have a distinct interest in certain aspects of the proposal – particularly the creation of
mitigation habitat.
 
It may be that I would want to speak, so would like to register for that purpose, too.
 
Kind regards
 
 

David Connell
 




